From: Bruce Mackay <mrbrucemackay@hotmail.com>

To: <ino@transitionblackisle.org>

Sent: 10/10/2017 14:39:16

Subject: Cycling



Hi 

I've been exploring some of the cycle routes on your map of the Black Isle.

A couple of comments

First

some of them are badly overgrown eg the track to the forest at Agnes hill OS Grid ref  675627 is now unrideable in places.

Would it be an idea to try and get some volunteers to do some 

brush cutting to keep the routes open?...I would put myself forward to help.

Secondly some of the routes are now blocked by gates eg around Newhall Mains 3 new gates have appeared. Most obvious one is opposite Sheep park farm sign at 693663. You can only get round these gates by dismounting and pushing round via the ditch. This track will also grow over very quickly once access is traffic is reduced.

D.B.Mackay 
Mobile 07758 916 272


